
W. L. Grant, Esq.,
Principal, Upper Canada oilere, 
Toronto, Ont.

January
Fifth1921.

Dear Sir:-

I regret that I have not before thid acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of October 1st and also your letter of December 
28th. The first arrived while I was array on
the campaign, and the second during the Christinas 
holidays, which I spent in Ontario,

I saw one of the Upper Canada boys yesterday and arrange to leave the date 
with him. I shall not leave Montreal during 
the month of January, so that any late whichsuits the Old Boys for their reunion will be 
agreeable to me.

good wishes, i aa, " 1; rG0ÎPrCcîating your

g Yours faithfully,

Principal.


